
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2007 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
DISTILLATE A3 Questionnaire 
 
It is nearly three years since transport planners in your authority 
completed a questionnaire for us. The responses you gave have been key 
to shaping the research undertaken by DISTILLATE in the last three 
years. 
 
We are hoping you will complete this second survey (half the size as last 
time). We want to understand how the context for transport planning has 
changed and also to help us target the DISTILLATE products more 
effectively. 
 
As last time, we will be sending the questionnaire to you as a paper 
version and electronically. You will also be able to download the sections 
from the DISTILLATE website (http://distillate.ac.uk/projects/project-a.php) 
to send to different people in your authority.   
 
Please can you return the questionnaire by 7th September so that we can 
report to the Steering Group the following week. Our postal and e-mail 
addresses are below. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation with this. We will report our analysis of 
replies to you later on in the year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Professor Angela Hull 
 
Please return completed questionnaires to: - 
 
 
David Watkins 
D.S.Watkins@hw.ac.uk 
 
School of the Built Environment 
Heriot Watt University 
Riccarton 
Edinburgh EH14 4AS 


